Hello Everyone

Thanks to all of you who have made donations to the class fund. Your generosity thus far has gotten us off to a great start! For anyone else who is still interested it is not too late. Donations will be used to purchase things for the classroom that Mrs. Ritter may need (books, games etc) as well as purchasing all gifts for the teachers at holiday time, end of year and during teacher appreciation week. This is a one time donation only. Donations are completely voluntary and any amount is appreciated. (The school policy is a maximum of $50 per family per classroom). If you would like to donate you may send cash or check (made out to Kathy Cunningham) through your child’s folder. Please put it in an envelope marked “For Kathy Cunningham”. We will keep you up to date on how the money is spent.

Thank you!

Lisa Mazerall and Kathy Cunningham

